
 

 MCOP/2024/207 28/10/2024 

 

NOTICE 

 
 

 

It is hereby informed to all that the college will remain close from 29/10/2024 i.e.; 

Tuesday to 03/11/2024 i.e.; Sunday on the occasion of Diwali Festival. 

 

 College will be Reopen From 4th November, 2024 at its scheduled time.  

 

 

 


